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Upcoming Dates  

18h March   PSSA Cricket Trials  

26th March   PSSA League Trials  

31st March  State Swimming  

1st April  State Swimming  

1st April   Last Day of Term 1 

2-4th April  Cubbaro Campdraft 

19th April  Staff Development Day  

20th April  First Day of Term 2 for students 

25th April  ANZAC Day (March in Burren Junction) 

28th April  School Cross Country 

7th May  Narrabri PSSA Cross Country  

24—26 May  Narrabri Eisteddfod (Music)  

1-3 June  Narrabri Eisteddfod (Speech & Drama)  

9th June  School Photos 

10th June  NW PSSA Cross Country  

14th June  Queen’s Birthday  

25th June  Last Day of Term 2 
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that he entered at NW—that is a phenomenal 6  

individual events.  

The Peter Dobson relay team, made up of William, Lucas, 

Bridie and Zara, were also successful at NW, taking 10 

seconds of their time, and qualifying for State. 

We wish all the children the very best as they move to 

this elite level of swimming.  
 

COVID Intensive Learning Support Program, 2021 

At BJPS we are well underway in the utilisation of the 
2021 COVID ILSP funding as per DoE guidelines. In-class 
support accounts for 95% of the money being expended 
and is being provided by Mrs Cain until mid-way through 
Term 4. Mrs Cain is working across all three classes 
providing small group instruction. Another element of 
our program is a Homework Club which is being offered 
in Term 1 and 2 as an after school initiative for any child 
in Year 1—6. Miss Coles is conducting the Homework 
Club with my support.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to William, Bridie, Sophie, Frank 

and Fred for their sensational efforts at the NW 

carnival on Monday in their individual events.  It 

was good to hear that the children were able to 

record their best times on the day. William is now 

going to the State swimming titles in all the events 

‘Look, Listen and Think’ 
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Narrabri PSSA News   

At the recent Narrabri PSSA AGM not all positions were filled 
including some of the trial convenor positions. As teacher 
volunteers take up these positions then information will 
come out as to when the trials will be held. At this stage the 
following dates have come out for the trials:  

Cricket Trials – 18.3.21 
League Trials – 26.3.21  

 Narrabri PSSA Athletics Carnival date 
 Athletics carnival (Wee Waa PS) – 6th of August 
 

Intensive Swimming Grant, 2021 

This week I received confirmation that Burren Junction Public 
School has qualified for funding to run a 10-day intensive 
swimming program at the end of the year. This is good news 
and a huge thank you to the Department of Education for this 
funding opportunity.  

Wet Weather Exemptions & Wet Weather Work  

With the recent wet weather, and more to come, please 
make sure that you  complete the Wet Weather Exemption 
paperwork to qualify for the exemption. On the day that your 
child cannot attend school due to the road conditions then 
email the school to alert us of this development. Each 
teacher has wet weather work up on the Google Classroom 
for every child to access from home. The school also has a 
number of subscriptions to online learning forums such as 
mathletics, Essential Assessment and the School Magazine 
that can also be accessed by children at home. If you need 
more information or assistance in this matter then please 
contact the school.   

Creative & Critical Thinking  

As a result of an Expression of Interest I applied for I have 
been able to secure an innovative training opportunity in 
“Critical & Creative Thinking”. On Wednesday, Miss Quirk, 
Miss Coles and I undertook our first  of four sessions around 
this initiative, with Ms Penny Vlies, a  DoE Curriculum Leader. 
Mrs Slack-Smith, Curriculum Advisor, also attended on the 
day to partake in this learning opportunity. We are very 
excited about this unique opportunity and developing our 
knowledge around critical and creative thinking, as well as 
undertaking an action learning project in the classrooms. All 
this will assist our students to gain knowledge around critical 
and creative thinking, which will serve them well in our  
rapidly changing world.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

New books  

In the library lesson last week we were able to showcase all 
the new books. The children were delighted with the new 
selection and many of the books were borrowed on the 
day.  

Our collection of chapter books is continually being added 
to and in the hands of the children as part of their guided 
reading lesson.  

More books are on their way, with some arriving this week.  

The new books are ensuring that the English syllabus 
requirements are being met within the school in order to 
expose the children to a greater variety of books and 
genres.         Happy reading children!  

 

Tournament of the Minds  

An International educational program challenging the 
world to develop creative problem solving skills 

Good news—TOM is going to run in 2021. This will be an 
optional extra-curricular activity for children in Year 4—
Year 6.  

Tournament of Minds (TOM) is a program for primary and 
secondary students providing the opportunity to solve 
authentic, open-ended  challenges that foster creative, 
divergent thinking whilst developing collaborative 
enterprise, excellence and teamwork. Challenges are set in 
the following disciplines... The Arts, Language Literature, 
Social Sciences and STEM. 

The challenges will be released on the 9th of July and the 
regional challenges are held on the 21-22nd of August. 
Please note this is scheduled for the same weekend as 
winter sport. Your child can only nominate for this 
opportunity if they can be available for the challenge 
weekend in August. Also, whilst most preparation will be 
done at lunchtime there will need to be some preparation 
time required after school too. See the attached flyer for 
more information.  

NAPLAN online  

This year the children in Year 3 and Year 5 will complete 
NAPLAN online. In class the children will have the 
opportunity to complete a practice test however, this is 
only to see if our school has the internet capability to run 
the test.  The window for this opportunity will be between 
the 22nd of March and the 30th of April.  

The online test dates for NAPLAN are from the 11th of May 
to the 21st of May. At BJPS we will do the assessments 
between the 11th and 15th of May and use the week later 
to catch up any child who was absent for the test.  

                                     Ms Suzanne Galvin principal 

https://www.tom.edu.au/
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Year 3 - 4  This Week 

In Stage 2 this week our Maths topic was ‘Data’ 

so we used our time with Mrs Marshall to 

create graphs that show different information. 

Our Year 4s graphed the class’ rainfall from 

Monday 8th March, and our Year 3s graphed 

game result data. 

Thank you to Mrs Marshall and our other parent 

helpers – we love your company and your help!  

 

 



 (Tel) 02 6796 1464      (Fax) 02 6796 1458 

Email: burrenjunc-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

http://www.burrenjunc-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Office Hours:  Monday to Friday 8.45 am to 3.30pm  

Term 1, Week 7 

Contact Us 


